Cal

April 21, 2025

Dear Caledonia Community Schools Families,

We invite you to take some time and watch a new three-part video series that is designed to help
you better understand how public schools are funded in Michigan and why the upcoming
Non-Homestead Operating Millage Renewal Election is so important to the future of Caledonia
Community Schools.

These videos walk through key topics, including the basics of school funding and Proposal A, the
impact of the Headlee Amendment, and details about what will appear on the May 6, 2025, ballot.

You can find the full series on our website on the Non-Homestead Election page under the “Video
Updates” section.

Video Series Overview (Including Links):

e Partl - Proposal A and the Non-Homestead Millage
e Partll - The Impact of the Headlee Amendment
e Partlll - The May 6. 2025 Ballot Question

We encourage you to watch all three videos and stay informed as we work together to support the
continued success of our schools and community.

With gratitude,

CCS Administration


https://www.calschools.org/non-homestead/
https://youtu.be/ehkz4xUYCvc
https://youtu.be/DWs_UVxwFgk
https://youtu.be/KKdx4sfrDF0

